Summer Fair Newsletter: The Donations Edition

We need your donations! That's it. That's the letter.

(But to be slightly more helpful we've listed out some categories below. This is not exhaustive so if you have something you think we might need or want, get in touch!)

Alongside the vast array of class stalls this year, we have some other stalls we need your donations for. For those who have delayed your spring cleaning slightly please do have a look around your houses for:

TOYS

Do you have toys your kids have grown out of?

Or, more likely, toys that they won't grow out of that play 'music', have flashing lights that fill you with dread whenever they reach for them?

You're in the right place! As long as they're in decent enough nick to sell on, we want them! And if they fall into the second category, let us know and we *might* not even sell it back to your child!

EXTRA PARTY BAG BITS

We have several stalls that will be giving out prizes and rather than buy everything new, we thought we would ask you first to see if you have any party bag extras knocking around that we could use for these. These should be small little bits that could fit into a party bag i.e. not something that could be sold on the Toy stall.

BOOKS

We would love any books that you no longer need, baby, preschool, primary, pre-teen, young adult, adult, fiction, non-fiction, any genre at all. As long as they are in good condition we will take them off your hands.

OLD WHITE / PALE CLOTHES

Do you have any old white clothes of any size that our 'Have a Go' tie dye stall could upcycle into colourful creations? Old school T-shirts would be perfect!

If you're not on <u>Classlist</u> (why?!??) and want to help or need any other information contact us at

psa@friendsofsouthharringay.org

CAKES

It wouldn't be a SH event without your delicious donated cakes! Please can you bring your creations (store bought or homemade) to the fair at 11am on the day. The theme is Peace and Love which is pretty broad so (almost) anything goes, a 'Peace and PavLOVEr' for example... As always, no nuts or sesame and please let us know if you'll be baking on the Classlist sign up or using the psa email.

SALADS

This year we have a BBQ and a Quesadilla stall! Please use the <u>Classlist</u> sign up sheet or <u>psa email</u> to let us know you can bring a salad for our food stalls at 11am on the day of the fair. Maybe a peas salad?

EQUIPMENT

Gazebos / Cool boxes / buckets / Jugs / Platters
Projector screen and equipment (to show the Wimbledon final!)

TOMBOLA

Any 'spare' bottles, candles, toiletries, stationery sets, luxury food items or confectionary, you wouldn't mind parting with would be gratefully received.

WHEN WE NEED THESE BY:

Now: Old clothes, plants, and party bag bits can be handed over now to give the stalls time to work their magic – drop in to the school office. We have a box there.

Week before the fair: We will be organising drop offs for books, larger toys, tombola prizes and equipment. Please ensure any equipment is labelled sufficiently so we can return it to you.

Perishables: Cakes and salads to be dropped off at the Mattison Road playground on the day of the fair at 11am.



Proudly sponsored by

Winkworth

for every step...